
To: The Hon John Ajaka, 
The Board Chair, 
Sydney Local Health District. 

and 

The Board, 
Sydney Local Health District. 

From: Winston Cheung, 
Chair, Medical Staff Council, 

Annexure Z 

Concord Repatriation General Hospital. 
Email : 

5th July 2023. 

SC 1.0012.0016 .0001 

Re. Matters arising from No Confidence Vote in the Chief Executive of the Sydney Local Health 
District {SLHD), and proposed meeting of the Concord Repatriation General Hospital {CRGH) 
Medical Staff Council {MSC) members, and Nursing and Allied Health Staff at Concord Hospital 
with the Board of the SLHD. 

Dear M r Ajaka and Board Members of the SLHO, 

Thank you for your letter dated 4t h July 2023, in response to our recent vote of no confidence in the 
Chief Executive of the SLHD. 

I would like to circulate this letter to the Medical Staff Council (MSC) members for their 
consideration. 

Please provide me with writ ten confirmation that you are happy for me to circulate this letter to 
them. 

Because of the current school holidays, and staff being on leave, the earliest that I can convene an 
MSC meet ing of the members at Concord Hospital to discuss this matter further, in a manner that 
ensures adequate representat ion and engagement, is Thursday 20th July at 5pm. 

I would like to discuss this matter with the MSC members before I meet with you, the two board 
members, and Mr Phil Minns, Deputy Secretary People Governance and Culture, Ministry of Health, 
as proposed in your letter. This is to ensure that my meeting with you accurately reflects the broad 
concerns of t he MSC members. 

I therefore request that we move the proposed meeting from the 19th July 2023 to a date and t ime 
of your convenience after our MSC meeting on the 20th July 2023. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any queries. 
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Yours Sincerely, 

Winston Cheung, 

Chair, 
Medical Staff Council, 
Concord Repatriation General Hospital. 

Senior Staff Specialist, 
Intensive Care Unit, 
Concord Repatriation General Hospital. 

Clinical Associate Professor, 
Sydney Medical School - Concord, University of Sydney. 
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